
From: Danny Varat
To: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 2/16/2017 9:46:25 AM
Subject: FW: Message from the Center on Aging

 
 

From: Lt Gov Intern 
 
Sent: Monday, February 06, 2017 10:19 AM
 
To: Danny Varat ; Lily Cogdill 
Cc: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: Message from the Center on Aging
 
Good Morning,
 
I’ve just taken a call from Meredith Breem and the Center on Aging, 843-224-2569. The center is a research center 
but they are in the process of converting to become a resource center for seniors. Meredith will be reaching out to 
Danny via email about some coordination she would like to do with our office but in the meantime she wanted to try 
to arrange for someone to attend the Senior Expo on March 23rd on behalf of the Lieutenant Governor’s Office.
 
Bests, Catherine
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